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MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 

General Meeting Minutes 

 

Date:   2/7/2011 

Start time:   7:15 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church 

Present:   21 members and guests 

 

 Warren noted that there is no real field report to give for the Redwing field due to the 

fact that it is snowed in.  There are the usual snow mobile tracks here and there. 

 The club holiday party went very well with a lot of positive feedback from the 

members that attended.  A big thanks goes out to John Philbrick for all of his hard 

work in coordinating the party. 

 The Scale Building Seminar that was held in January went over exceptionally well.  

There were a total of 54 attendees with nothing but positive feedback.  There is 

interest from the attendees for another seminar next year.  A big thanks to Bob Allen 

and John Philbrick for all of their hard work in putting this together. 

 A reminder of some the events that are coming up in the area, including the WRAM 

show.  Information can be obtained from the calendar on the club’s website. 

 Club dues are being accepted.  Application forms can be found on the club’s website. 

 Glenn Stubbs led a discussion on several topics.  First on battery safety tips and 

warnings.  The use of insulation spray foam for a variety of applications, including 

repairs, wing construction, fuselage filling, etc… 

 Warren led a discussion on topics pertaining to painting models, including preparation, 

different types of masking products, spray equipment, and paint material itself.  

Warren used his Cub that he restoring to show some tricks and methods that he is 

using.  He is using household latex paint thinned with windshield wiper fluid.  A layer 

of Nelson’s clear coat will finish the whole process. 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned:   8:05 PM 

 

Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 


